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Dear Y6 parents and carers, 
This year’s SATs tests will take place next week (Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th 

May).  
During this week, children will sit tests in: 

• Spelling, Punctuation and grammar 

• Reading  

• Maths  

Timetable of Tests 

Monday 12th May 2025 English grammar, punctuation and spelling papers 1 
and 2 
 

Tuesday 13th May 2025 English reading 
 

Wednesday 14th May 2025 Mathematics papers 1 and 2  
 

Thursday 15th May 2025 Mathematics paper 3 
 

 

How will Key Stage 2 SATs be marked? 
All the tests will be sent away to be externally marked. Schools will be informed of pupils’ 
standardised scores for the above tests. In order to achieve the expected standard at the 
end of Key Stage 2, your child will need to achieve a standardised score of 100. Your 
child’s results will be shared with you in the end of year report.  
 
How can you support your child? 
It is essential that your child attend school every day and is on time. We will be hosting 
Y6 breakfast club next week (Monday-Friday) from 8:00am each morning. This will 
provide your child with the opportunity to eat some more breakfast and relax with friends 
prior to tests, which will begin after morning registration. If your child is interested in 
attending, please ensure that they are at the main gate (next to the library) from 8:00am 
so that the teacher can collect your child. 

We are incredibly proud of all our Year 6 pupils for their hard work and dedication in 
completing their SATs next week. To celebrate their efforts, we will be treating the 
children to a pizza lunch on Thursday as a well-deserved reward. To ensure that 
everyone has enough to eat, we kindly ask that you send your child in with a few extra 
bits to supplement the pizza—such as fruit, snacks or a small dessert. 
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This weekend, please encourage your child to relax. Please make sure that they have an 
early night so that they are well rested for the week ahead. 
 
The SATs are a snapshot of what your child has learnt in primary school. Your child has 
worked so hard to prepare for the SATs and we could not be prouder of the effort and 
determination shown.  
If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to speak to the Y6 
team. 
 
Mrs Bunting 
KS2 Assistant Headteacher 
 


